
 

For Immediate Release: October 25, 2022 

Alaska Historical Commission to Meet November 17 
 

(Anchorage, AK) – The Alaska Historical Commission will meet virtually on Thursday, Nov. 17 

to hear updates on historic preservation activities and approve applications for four Certified 

Local Government grants, 13 Pre-Development and Development Grants, and eight new 

Preserve Alaska Grants for a total request of $636,547. 

 

The Preserve Alaska Grant is a new grant program offered by the Office of History and 

Archaeology. The funding is designed to encourage Alaskan communities to identify, interpret, 

or designate special places that 1) convey important aspects of their unique heritage and 2) 

contribute to local tourism. Preserve Alaska Grants aim to encourage historic preservation at the 

local level by supporting heritage/cultural tourism programs and other preservation efforts that 

use historic assets to stimulate economic vitality and community revitalization. 

 

The meeting will be from 9:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. on Nov. 17 and is open to the public via 

Microsoft Teams.  

 

Any person or group wishing to address the Commission on grant applications or other historic 

preservation issues is invited to participate in the public comment session starting at 10:00 a.m. 

Those wishing to comment or listen to the meeting must make arrangements in advance. 

Please email your request to dnr.oha@alaska.gov.  

 

The preliminary meeting agenda and the list of grant proposals are posted on the Office of 

History and Archaeology website at www.dnr.alaska.gov/parks/oha. Members of the public may 

request a printed copy of the agenda by calling 907-269-8700, emailing dnr.oha@alaska.gov, or 

writing to the Office of History and Archaeology, Alaska Department of Natural Resources, 550 

W. Seventh Ave., Suite 1310, Anchorage, AK 99501-3565.  

 

The Commission is the review board for the state’s historic preservation program and 

geographic names. More information about the Commission is available at 

www.dnr.alaska.gov/parks/oha 

 

CONTACT: Katie Ringsmuth, 907-269-8714, katie.ringsmuth@alaska.gov.  

 

 

### 

 

STAY CONNECTED: 

DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm  

DNR on Social Media:  http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/social_media.htm  

DNR Public Information Center: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/pic/ 
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